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Lannon, Kurt M.

From: Slevin, Karen M.
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2002 4:44 PM
To: Lannon, Kurt M.
Subject: Special Meeting

Kurt
The bids for the Northwest 17th Street streetscape project will be returned on April 23, 2002 and it appears that we will

need a special meeting of the CRA and CC to approve the bid so that we can meet our aggressive construction time
frame. Emery suggest a meeting on either, Friday, April 26, 2002; Tuesday, Aprit 30, 2002 or Wednesday, May 1, 2002.

Thanks
Karen
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